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Comments: I live on jellico creek road, so the proposed area involved will surround me. There are multiple issues

and concerns that arise from this proposal, but I will list just a few. The obvious concern being clearcutting of

such a large amount of land would have an obvious effect on the wildlife in the area. Another issue being

landslides which has already been a major problem for several places in the area. Third, this road would most

definitely be utilized by log trucks etc, and it is already worn out constantly due to the minor logging that occurs

now. Fourth, the use of herbicides annd pollution from equipment in the area will be harmful. Alternative 2 is the

only option.


